
Dear 10th Grade Students,


     This summer, you will be responsible for reading one book of your choice! Make sure that the 
book you choose is:	 	 	 	 	 


~ School appropriate 
 ~ At least 175 pages long 
 ~ New to you (you haven’t already read it.)


~ Has not been made into a movie	 	 	 	 


~ Suitable to your reading level 


~ Of interest to you!


Upon completion of the book, you will create an ABC Literacy Book Project (see attached ). This 
project will be due on Wednesday, August 16. You will also have a book conference with me 
during the first week of school.

	 	 	 	 	 


Please email me your book choice by the last day of school, Tuesday, May 16th. Five points will 
be deducted from project grade if you do not email me with your book choice by this time! Be 
sure to discuss your choice with your parent first.


If you need some suggestions, the following books have proven popular with students:	 	 	
	 


A Separate Peace by John Knowles       Between Shades of Gray by Ruta Sepetys


The Illustrated Man by Ray Bradbury             Unwind by Neal Shusterman 
Bless Me, Ultima by Rudolfo Anaya         


Enjoy your summer!	 	 	 	 


Ms. Deckard 


ldeckard@ctkcathedralschool.org 


	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 

	 	 



